
To:	Dansville	School	Board	Members	
From:	Andy	Cox	
Date:	May	20,	2021	
Re:	DES	update	
	

• M-STEP	testing	has	been	completed	for	all	students	3rd-4th	grades.	
	

• FAST	Bridge	screenings	have	been	completed	for	this	spring.		This	is	our	third	
screening	of	the	year	which	collects	data	on	reading	growth.	
	

• Our	beloved	Jan	Baker	is	retiring	from	her	Office	Paraprofessional	position.	She	was	
celebrated	on	Wednesday,	May	19th	along	with	last	year’s	retirees:	Michele	
Momberg,	Dave	Klingbiel	and	Sandy	Hunt.	
	

• Training	has	recently	begun	once	again	related	to	the	Kindergarten	Readiness	
Assessment	mandated	by	the	state.		This	assessment	will	measure	incoming	
Kindergarten	students’	abilities	across	4	domains:		literacy,	math,	physical	and	
social/emotional	readiness.		This	assessment	first	began	in	19-20,	then	was	paused	
for	this	year	due	to	COVID.		It	will	resume	for	next	year’s	Begindergarten	and	
Kindergarten	students.	
	

• In	partnering	with	the	Dansville	Library,	library	cards	were	sent	home	for	all	
elementary	students	that	provided	information	on	the	many	resources	the	public	
library	has	available	for	them.	
	

• Aggie	Academy	will	provide	instruction	for	K-5	students	from	June	2-30	on	
Mondays-Thursdays	from	8:30-11:30.		Free	breakfast,	lunch	and	busing	is	provided	
this	year.		As	of	right	now,	we	have	54	students	signed	up.	
	

• Ms.	Krejcik	has	put	a	lot	of	planning	into	this	year’s	version	of	our	annual	Field	Day	
experience.		Wednesday,	May	19th	was	the	lower	elementary	Field	Day	and	
Thursday,	May	20th	for	the	upper	elementary,	8:30-10:30.	
	

	


